
 
 
 

 

 
 

Orientation Program for New Members 
 
 
The Office of the Commission Secretary, Executive Clerk of the Commission and 
Compliance Officer manages the orientation program for new members of the Social 
Security Commission (SSC).  It maintains a compilation of briefing materials, 
including powerpoint presentations, which are updated regularly, and coordinates 
with certain management units the conduct of briefings about SSS programs to newly 
appointed SSC Members in the event that there is a new appointee in the SSC. 

 
In 2023, the new appointive members of the SSC were given the following briefings, 
viz: 
 

Commissioner Robert Joseph M. de Claro 

17 January 2023 - Briefing on Information Technology facilitated by the 
Information Technology Management Group 

24 January 2023 - Briefing About the Social Security Commission 
facilitated by the Senior Vice President/Office of the 
Commission Secretary, Executive Clerk of the 
Commission and Compliance Officer 
 
HR and Financial Briefing facilitated by the Human 
Resource Services Division/Human Resource 
Management Group and General Accounting 
Department 

   
07 February 
2023 

- Briefing on Investments facilitated by the Investments 
Sector 

 
Commissioner Eva B. Arcos 
   
04 April  
2023 

- Briefing About the Social Security Commission 
facilitated by the Senior Vice President/Office of the 
Commission Secretary, Executive Clerk of the 
Commission and Compliance Officer 

   
Officer-in-Charge/Deputy Treasurer Sharon P. Almanza and 
Deputy Treasurer Erwin Sta. Ana 
Bureau of the Treasury 
(Primary and Secondary Alternates, Department of Finance/Secretary of 
Finance) 
   
05 October 2023 - Briefing About the Social Security Commission 

facilitated by the Senior Vice President/Office of the 
Commission Secretary, Executive Clerk of the 
Commission and Compliance Officer 

   
   
   

 


